
MEDWAY BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
155 VILLAGE STREET • MEDWAY, MASSACHUSETTS 02053 

(508) 533-3264 • FAX: (508) 533-3281 
 

Board of Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes 
September 7, 2012, 7:00 AM 
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Town Hall, 155 Village Street 

 
Present
 

:  Chairman Andrew Espinosa; Selectmen John Foresto and Glenn Trindade. 

The meeting was called to order at 7:10 AM. 
 
The Chairman led the Board in the Pledge of Allegiance.   
 
Public comment: None 
 
Appointments to Evaluation of Parks, Fields and Recreational Areas Committee   
 
Selectman Trindade moved that the Board appoint Richard D’Innocenzo, 
representing the Board of Selectmen, Ross Rackliff, representing the Parks 
Commission, Robert I. Reagan, Jr., representing the Community Preservation 
Committee, Robert Pearl, representing the High School and Middle School, and 
Mark Diebus, representing Youth Sports, to the Evaluation of Parks, Fields and 
Recreational Areas Committee.  The motion was seconded by John Foresto and 
unanimously voted: 3-0-0. 
  
Mr. Trindade stated that he attended the youth sports meeting at which the designee to the 
Evaluation of Parks, Fields and Recreational Areas Committee (EPFRAC) was selected.  
He noted Pop Warner, soccer, baseball and lacrosse were represented.  There was a 
healthy dialogue about field issues and potential resolutions.  He said that some of these 
sports groups are helping to maintain the fields. 
 
There was general discussion about the field maintenance and what the future holds.  
There was consensus that the Board would like to see some improvements made to how 
this is handled.   
 
Mr. Espinosa informed Mr. Trindade he would like to coordinate the opening of 
MABA’s season with the dedication of the new gym at the Middle School.   
 
Mr. Trindade stated that, in keeping with the Board’s previously stated goals, he would 
like to help promote the Route 109 redesign to businesses.  Mr. Espinosa stated that the 
new Economic Development Consultant could aid this effort, once the individual is 
officially employed by the Town.  He said he has also spoken to Planning and Economic 
Development Coordinator Susy Affleck-Childs about making some small cosmetic 
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improvements to Rt. 109, such as fixing some roadway signs and removing unnecessary 
ones.  Mr. Foresto added that the new consultant could be introduced to the Medway 
Business Council at a future meeting.   
 
At 7:30 AM, Mr. Trindade made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Mr. Foresto, and 
unanimously voted: 3-0-0.  
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